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Mail in voting is part of what makes Oregon great. It fosters thoughtful voting 

decisions by allowing more time to make sure you're voting correctly on bills 

measures with confusing wording. It helps preserve records if recounts are needed. It 

removes barriers for the disabled and folks who work during polling hours. Switching 

to in-person only is a form of voter disenfranchisement like voter ID requirements, 

which was exactly the goal of the current president suggesting that. Don't let us move 

backward. 


